
 

 

 

The second group of Year 6 students are 

looking forward to their long awaited trip 

to the Lake District.  We will be posting 

updates throughout our visit on the school 

twitter account. Morning Nursery children 

will visit Howarth on Wednesday and PM 

children on Friday. 

Children are allowed to come to school in 

non-uniform on Wednesday 22nd.  This is in 

aid of War Child.  Voluntary donations to 

class teacher please. 

We will also celebrate Refugee Week in 

school next week.  See page 3. 
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The first group of Year 6 students had an amazing time in 

the Lake District this week.  They took part in lots of activities 

including, climbing, canoeing and hiking to name but a 

few. 

Well done to year 4 who completed their national 

times tables tests this week.  

Reception children had their hearing tests.  A leader 

of education visited school on Maths Mastery and our 

young readers took part in an on line event. 

There has also been lots of staff training in school this 

week. 
 

THIS WEEK IN SCHOOL 

 

 

Mrs Whetham MBE talks about the benefits of Multi-

Academy Trusts in her first blog for 

@educationgov.uk 

Link below: 

From Multi Academy Trust sceptic to advocate - 

Teaching (blog.gov.uk)  
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Attendance  Don’t forget  

Please read our 

notices on the 

next page.  

DISTICTIVENESS AS A CHURCH SCHOOL 

THE WEEK AHEAD 

Year 4, 5 and 6 Parents—please see letter on 

page 4 regarding DICE Programme. 

 

 
 

BDAT 

 

This Terms Value in Worship is: 

THANKFULNESS—Thanks for Life 

‘Looking in’ 

This week will be thinking about what we need to 

say thank you for. Things we need to have said 

thank you for already today. Learning words for 

Thank you in different languages. Time for quiet 

reflection to think about what want to thank God 

for today.  

The big question for this week is: 

Do we always have to say thankyou? 

SAFEGUARDING 

https://teaching.blog.gov.uk/2022/06/15/from-multi-academy-trust-sceptic-to-advocate/
https://teaching.blog.gov.uk/2022/06/15/from-multi-academy-trust-sceptic-to-advocate/


 

 

NOTICEBOARD 

Follow our Tweets 

You can keep up to date with 

activities happening in school 

by following our regular Tweets 

on  Twitter at 

@WestminsterBD3 

Attendance 

As always it is important 

that children attend school 

on a regular basis.  Good 

attainment starts with good 

attendance. 
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This Terms Value in 

Worship is: 

THANKFULNESS—Thanks 

for Life 

‘Looking in’ 

This week will be thinking about 

what we need to say thank you 

for. Things we need to have said 

thank you for already today. 

Learning words for Thank you in 

different languages. Time for 

quiet reflection to think about 

what want to thank God for 

today.  

The big question for this week 

is: 

Do we always have to say 

thankyou? 

  

  

 Monday 20th June 2022  Year 6 Residential 

 Wednesday 22nd June 2022 Nursery AM Trip to Howarth 

 Friday 24th June 2022  Nursery PM Trip to Howarth 

 Monday 27th June 2022  Year 5 Trip to Morecombe 

 Tuesday 28th June 2022  Year 2 trip to Scarborough 

 Thursday 30th June 2022  Year 4 WOW Sleepover 

 Friday 1st July 2022   OBON Day / Year 3   

      Mummies Literature Festival 

 Monday 11th July 2022  Year 5 Trip to Morecombe 

 Friday 22nd July 2022  School Closes for Summer  

      Break 

CLUBS 

There will be no clubs on 

the last week of term.  The 

last date for clubs is 

Thursday 14th July 2022.  A 

reminder text will also be 

sent nearer the time. 

 

Year 4 Parents 

There will be a meeting in 

the hub at 8.30am on 22nd 

June regarding the Year 4 

sleepover in school.   

Please complete the 

consent form that was sent 

on 15th June via text 

message link. 

Parent Governor 

Forms for parent governor 

applications were sent via 

text link on 15th June.  

Closing date for 

applications is 23rd June. 

Year 2 Trip to 

Scarborough 

Can parents who have 

not yet done, please 

make sure that consent 

forms are completed.  

Reminder texts were sent 

out on Tuesday 14th with 

link to form, 

Thank you. 
HOT WEATHER 

Can parents please apply 

sun cream to children 

before school and bring a 

sun hat.  We may re-apply 

sun cream at lunch time if 

needed.  If your child has 

sensitive skin, please 

provide your own 

suncream.  Thank you. 

Eid 9th / 10th July 2022 

We are aware that Eid will fall 

on the above weekend.  We 

expect all children to be in 

school on Monday 11th.  No 

absence will be authorised. 

https://twitter.com/EastMortonCEP
https://twitter.com/EastMortonCEP


 

 

BRADFORD REFUGEE WEEK 

20-26 JUNE 2022 

The purpose of Refugee 

Week is to raise 

awareness of refugee 

experience and issues 

both locally and globally, 

to express and celebrate 

refugee contribution to 

Bradford and campaign 

for a less hostile 

environment. 

There are lots of activities 

and local events during 

the week. 

Please see Mrs Holland if 

you would like a copy of 

the full diary of events for 

the week. 

 

NOTICEBOARD 

REFUGEE WEEK IN SCHOOL 

20 — 26 JUNE 2022 

 

There are 7 simple acts we are completing around the theme of healing. 

All school are 'sharing a story' book about difference, togetherness, or change  (a different book per 

year group). 

Nursery are 'sharing a dish' baking. 

Reception are 'walking together' with year 2. 

Year 1 are 'planting a seed' and 'taking a walk' with year 4. 

Year 2 are 'planting a seed' and 'taking a walk' with reception. 

Year 3 are 'sending a message' to other children and 'having a chat' with somebody from a 

different year class. 

Year 4 are 'sending a message' and 'walking together' with year 2. 

Year 5 are 'watching a film' and 'having a chat' with a member of staff. 

Year 6 are 'watching a film' and 'having a chat' with a member of staff. 

Year 6 are also going to City Park to meet Little Amal. 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers of children in year 4, year 5 and year 6 

 

 

This summer, we are running a parent/carer course called the DICE programme. 

The aim of the course is to provide information and support for parents/carers about how to 

keep children safe online including information on digital dangers, the exploitation of young 

people online, social media and grooming.  The DICE programme was created in Bradford, by 

Bradford Parents. 

The course runs for 4 weeks on the following dates in the hub from 12.30pm to 2.30pm 

 

• Wednesday 22nd June 

• Wednesday 29th June 

• Wednesday 6th July 

• Wednesday 13th July 

 

Places are limited and refreshments are provided.  Parents/carers who complete all four sessions 

will be entered for a free prize draw to win a £25 amazon voucher and other prizes. 

For more information or to request a place on the course, please speak to me in the hub or text 

07308 236564. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Liz Holland 
Parent Engagement Lead 



 

 


